Dexter Township Resolution #21-592

A resolution to allow taxpayers to protest property tax assessments by mail.

WHEREAS, Dexter Township seeks to ease the burden on taxpayers, the assessor and the Board of Review; and

WHEREAS, Dexter Township also seeks to ensure that all taxpayers have an equal opportunity to be heard by the board of review;

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT HEREBY RESOLVED, pursuant to MCL 211.30 (7) of the General Property Tax Act, the board of review shall receive letters of protest regarding assessments from taxpayers if received at the Dexter Township offices at 6880 Dexter-Pinckney Road, Dexter, Michigan 48130 from the first Tuesday in March until it adjourns from the public hearings for which it meets to hear such protests.

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that all assessment change notices and advertisements of Board of Review meetings shall include a statement that resident taxpayers may protest by letter to the Board of Review.

Resolution offered by

Resolution seconded by

Roll call vote:

Yeas - Ratkovich, Stamboulellis, Metz, Drolett, Nolte, Sanders, Sikkenga

Nays - 0

Abstain - 0

Absent - 0

Tally Y = 0; N = 0; Abstain = 0; Absent = 0

The Supervisor declared the resolution adopted

CERTIFICATE

The undersigned, being the duly elected and acting Clerk of the Township of Dexter hereby certifies that the foregoing resolution was duly adopted at a regular meeting of the Dexter Township Board at which a quorum was present on the 16th day of Pebruary, 2021, and that the members voted thereon as hereinbefore set forth.

Michelle Stamboulellis, Clerk